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West Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust
10 King Street

Watford

Herts

 WD18 0BW

Tel:  01923 281600

Fax:  01923 202148

To all GP Practices

25th October 2006
Dear Colleagues

As part of the financial recovery plan the PCTs Boards have agreed to make considerable savings within their direct access outpatient physiotherapy services. The PCTs have applied saving targets for all outpatient physiotherapy providers in both the NHS and the private provider services.

A meeting with all providers will take place in November to discuss the savings target and activity for the rest of the year. A new proposal and service specification is being drafted and all current providers will be considered for the delivery of the contract from April 2007
Guidelines for referral and the adjustment to your budget from December 2006 will be sent out shortly.
Yours sincerely
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Monica Hough

Service Development Manager
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